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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Goloubow, Ron [Ron.Goloubow@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 4:23 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Aspire & Bond

Paresh can you please let me know when you will have a chance to review the Soil removal report for Aspire?  

Aspire is wanting to move soil ASAP.  Any chance we can discuss the report over the phone on Friday? 

The first post remediation groundwater samples came back REAL clean from Aspire.  That data will be provided 

in the QMR document that will be submitted in late October 2010. 

Can you also let me know if you have reviewed the Bond Co. – Oakland Whole Foods Semi-annual Groundwater 

monitoring report dated, August 13, 2010 that requested/recommended case closure? 

Thanks Ron. 

Ron Goloubow, PG | Principal Geologist | ron.goloubow@arcadis-us.com 
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